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CARLA M. BUTLER 
June 24, 2015 

 
Via Electronic Filing and Hand Delivery 
 
Gary Widerburg 
Commission Administrator  
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Re:  Docket No. 15-049-10 – updated Highly Confidential Attachment D 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find an original and (2) copies of an updated Highly 
Confidential Attachment D and also a redacted copy of the same attachment.  This 
replaces the Highly Confidential Attachment D that CenturyLink filed on June 22, 2015.   
 
Soon after CenturyLink made its filing on June 22, 2015, which provided the Affidavit of 
Renee Albersheim with Highly Confidential Attachments A-D, one of the CLECs returned 
its collocation confirmation letter to CenturyLink.  That confirmation letter is now 
included in the attached updated Highly Confidential Attachment D.  
 
If you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
     Sincerely, 

      
Carla Butler 

     Paralegal 
Enclosures 
cc:  Service List       


